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March 1, 2007 (Agenda) 

 
Local Agency Formation Commission 
105 East Anapamu Street 
Santa Barbara CA  93101 
 

LAFCO 06-2 – Vintage Ranch Reorganization 
Extension of Time to Complete Proceedings 

 
Dear Members of the Commission: 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
It is recommended the Commission take no action other than to receive and file this letter.  
 
DISCUSSION 
 
This matter was placed on the agenda when we received a letter from the County staff stating an 
extension of time might be needed to finalize this proposed annexation to the North County 
Lighting District and County Service Area No. 5.   
 
The Commission approved this proposal on March 3, 2006.  The Government Code specifies 
that if proceedings are not completed within one year of the Commission’s approval, the 
proposal is deemed abandoned, unless the Commission extends the time for completion.   
 
As it turned out, we were able to record the Vintage Ranch Reorganization on February 15, 
making further action by the Commission unnecessary. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
BOB BRAITMAN 
Executive Officer 
 
cc: Marty Wilder, County Special District Manager  

Commissioners: Bernie Stableford, Chair  Joe Centeno  Dick DeWees  Brooks Firestone  John Fox  Bob Orach  
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